
 

 

7 CITY SQUARE BOX OFFICE – UPGRADING WORKS (AN141-2013) 
 
As part of the redevelopment of the City Square Complex, the formation of the new Box Office was 
deemed integral to the initial redevelopment plan. With the approval of the Chief Executive the works 
were commissioned and designed by City Development and carried out by Environment Department 
(Contract Services).  
 
The Committee are asked to note that the works have been completed and inclusive of professional 
fees amount to £199,500, this can be contained within the allowances in the Capital Plan 2013/2014. 
 


